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Committee Members 

 

 Please vote Yes on HB 3202 

 Recent research has shone a spotlight on the many negative effects of light 

pollution. Impacts on bird migration, disruption of circadian rhythms, including 

human’s, and energy wasted on over-bright municipal lighting are easier and cheaper 

to fix now.  

 Setting new standards for more sustainable growth in Oregon will continue our 

exemplary leadership in seeing to the health of our environment.  

 

Stan Oliver 

Bend, Oregon 


